
 

 
 

Maroon & Gold Benefit Dinner  

March 8, 2014 - March 9, 2014 

 
Transportation will be provided for your son(s) to the Maroon & Gold Benefit Dinner, they will 

arrive at approximately 3 p.m. at the start of the event.  Transportation will be provided back to 

campus immediately following the event.  Special arrangements have been made so that Maroon 

& Gold event attendees can check their cadets out overnight without counting it as a parent 

weekend. However, all rules regarding eligibility for parent weekends will still apply for this 

special weekend.  Please complete this form and return no later than February 28, 2014 to  

MMA, Attn: Penny Bealmear, 204 N. Grand St., Mexico, MO 65265 or e-mail to 

penny.bealmear@missourimilitaryacademy.org. 
 

 

Cadet Name(s) (Last, First): ______________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Guardian Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

 

______  My son will return to campus on the MMA bus immediately following the Maroon & 

Gold event. 

 

______  I intend to check my son out immediately following the Maroon & Gold event and will 

return him to campus to check in no later than 1:15pm on Sunday March 9, 2014.   

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Signature: _______________________________________  Date: __________________ 

 

 


